VIGNES LAKE January 2025 NEWSLETTER

HAPPY NEW YEAR

As we slowly begin removing last year's Christmas decorations, it is now time to welcome in the new year. To kick-off the new year, how about some Mardi Gras decorations.









FINANCIAL

The bank balance at the end of November was \$22,848.21.

LAKE REPORT

The large fountain continues to have issues and as a result, the board is considering a change in our fountain maintenance. CCR Ponds has been doing this for years for us, but the board thinks it may be time to get a larger company involved. LA Pond Management proclaims to have a much wider capability with water testing and fish/pond anlaysis, as well as fish stocking. More on this change next month.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

As we begin another year, it is time to request volunteers for the board positions. If you don't agree with anything the board is doing, now is the time to step forward and place you name on the ballot. Nominations will be received unitl February 28th, and our annual meeting/picnic will be held on Saturday, March 8th, 2025. The meeting will begin at 11:00 am, with the picnic to follow. Our picnic this year will feature fried catfish with a side dish and hot dogs for the kids.